

## ALLIED IRISH BANKS LIMITED

Representative Office: 177 YORK WAY, LONDON, N.7 Telephone: 01 485 4039

4th December, 1970.

T. Gorman, Esq.,

Dear Tom,

On behalf of the Development Team of Allied Irish Banks in Great Britain, I would like to compliment you and thank you most sincerely for the magnificent way in which you organised the Function to mark the launching of our Kilburn Office on Wednesday, 2nd December. The Directors and Chief Executives of the Bank were very pleased with everything and they have asked me to convey their congratulations to you and your Staff.

With kind regards.

Yours sincerely,

Mey Mind

Development Officer.